
Dear Friends, 

While I originally shared the following message on social media earlier this week, I wanted to take a moment to 
share it with my ACM family directly. As faculty and staff, you're at the heart of what makes ACM thrive, and 
I wanted to be sure this message reached you personally. Have a wonderful Memorial Day weekend. 

As the Spring 2025 semester comes to a close at Allegany College of Maryland, I’m filled with deep gratitude 
for the incredible team of faculty and staff who make ACM such a special place. 

Serving as ACM President for the past five months has been an honor. 

I am grateful to our faculty, staff, Boards, elected officials, community partners, and friends for their warm 
welcome, unwavering commitment to student success, and dedication to their daily work. Their passion for 
education, community, and collaboration has made this semester both inspiring and energizing. 

Together, we've laid a strong foundation for the future, and I can’t wait to see what we will accomplish next. 

Here’s to a bright journey ahead at ACM as we work to provide quality and affordable education and workforce 
development to meet the needs of the community! 

💚💙 

David 

Check out the ACM “Friends” Reel with my gratitude to PR for putting this together: 
https://www.facebook.com/share/r/1ANJwba6nN/ 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fshare%2Fr%2F1ANJwba6nN%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cjwarnick3%40allegany.edu%7C26292d1c110b4420f9d608dd99ed22bc%7C4de20229d53245f1b02bc0706ddb9536%7C0%7C0%7C638835965985552266%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BvHLsSMEfwyLSCgRHN6AdURVr1w3WieS5T9dqHqpwCY%3D&reserved=0

